
Greetings Bobcats,         

As the proud principal of West Broward, I hope this greeting finds you 
and your families healthy and safe.  West Broward’s success is a direct 
result of the relationships developed by promoting integrity, respect, and 
dignity for our dynamic staff and incredible students!  I thank you for 
your continued dedication and commitment to each other and the West 
Broward community.

This past year was unprecedented.  As a community we battled through a pandemic, and a 
flood.  Together you have pushed through.  As a Bobcat Family we are ready to embrace each 
other and our community in a stronger and unified new beginning.    
In welcoming new members to our Bobcat Nation, we want to be mindful that it truly takes 
commitment and collaboration to help our students and staff reach their full potential.  

 We are looking forward to a year of welcoming our student body and community back to face 
to face learning.  Our motto for this year is; “A New Beginning & Strive to Be World Class”! It 
is our goal that we will continue to become an authentic community who continues to 
encourage each other, embrace our Bobcats, and build on our rich West Broward traditions.  
West Broward has a proud history of incredible accomplishments and offers the potential for 
each of you to continue in creating your own legacy.  It is your turn to make history, be here 
for each other, and continue to build on the rich traditions that have become the Bobcat Way!

Our school website will consistently share important messages.  I will continue to 
communicate with weekly Principal messages on our website and through Parent Links.  Our 
staff will always be present and available to interact with students and our community.
I look forward to celebrating our future successes and sharing best practices with you as we 
embark on our next journey together.  

Your administrative team is looking forward to hosting our welcome back at our Single Point 
of Entry on August 18th!!

Welcome back to West Broward! Our home to share together as one family of BOBCATS! 

Go Bobcats!

Brad Fatout
West Broward Principal


